
Dear Ismet, dear sisters,
 

We are finally replying to your invitation and are happy to join your 
project relating to the victims of the terrible earthquake, occurred in 
Turkey on 30th October.

 
All members of SI Lamezia Terme Club have enthusiastically 
welcomed the opportunity to give a concrete contribution to your 
cause!

 
Cooperating on this project is our way to give support and 
friendship to all Turkish women and girls affected by the earthquake 
and it is also a way to strengthen the links we have already 
established between the Italian SI Club of Lamezia Terme and the 
Turkish SI Club of Izmir.

 
We devote this support action between our Club, within the 
European Federation, to the promotion of friendly relations among 
peoples and to our common desire to make the world a better place 
to live.

 
Please find enclosed in this email a copy of the receipt certifying the 
sum of 300,00 euro paid by bank transfer, with the reason:” 
Together in hard days supporting 35 earthquake victims”, made 
payable to Sukran Karaok”

 
In greeting you, our president Rossella Aiello and all our sisters, are 
wishing you and your beautiful city, severely tested, a new start, in 
the hope that things can get better very soon.
   
Rachele Iovene

Club Soroptimist di Lamezia Terme
Program Director
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